
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
10th March 2020 
 
 

The Salvation Army 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Over the last couple of weeks Irwell students have been learning about Christianity. We have been 
thinking about why/ how people help others. On Thursday 19th March students will have the 
opportunity to visit The Salvation Army charity shop in Burnley. As our topic in maths is money, 
pupils will have the opportunity to purchase something whilst at the store. A suggestion of £1 
spending money is advised. 
The visit will be during the school day, so pupils travel to and from school as normal.  
If you have any questions or if you would like a copy of the risk assessment, please contact me on 
the number above. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Laura Gibbons 
Science teacher  

 
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

The Salvation Army – LGI 
 

 
Pupil Name: ______________________________________ Class: __________________ 
 
I give permission for my son/ daughter to visit the Salvation Army charity shop in Burnley on 
Thursday 19th March 2020. 
 
I confirm that my son/ daughter medical details have not changed since completing the medical 
form in July/ September 2019. 
 
 
Signed: __________________________________________   Date: ____________________ 

 


